Newsflash Extra

10th March, 2015.

Ray Anderson
Some sad news concerning ex Vale Photographic Club member Ray Anderson.

Ray died from a heart attack whilst out cycling two weeks ago. As you will recall he was a stalwart
of the club in all its incarnations and could take a very good photograph quite effortlessly. He left

the club when he moved to Somerset, but a lot of members will recall his marvellous architectural

shots, as well as his judging and lecturing skills.

FIAP Colour Biennial 2015 — Winter

The WPF wants your prints on the theme of ‘Winter’ for the FIAP Colour Biennial 2015 which will
be held in England.

The closing date is in June so we will need prints by the middle of May.

In the first instance, please send digital images to Jan Cawley in order for us to collate plenty of
images to choose from. Email: janetepryor@gmail.com

The catalog from the 25th Biennial held in Argentina in 2013 has finally arrived. It can be seen
here. (Jan apologises for the poor quality of the PDF document. This is how it was received from
FIAP).



http://thewpf.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/catalogo_bienal-10-FINAL.pdf

